
Qualified CPA Firms are invited to 

apply for the Request of Proposal 

(RFP) for Fee Accounting Services 

Knowledge in HUD programs & affordable housing expected  

 

Where: The Housing Authority of the County of Chester 

30 West Barnard Street, Suite 2 

West Chester, PA 19382 

www.haccnet.org 

 

If interested, please send an email and/or mailing address to iclements@haccnet.org to receive RFP 

 

 

 

 

Accepting RFPs through March 31, 2022. Contract expected to start May 1, 2022 

RFP will be on website as of January 17, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Due to the ongoing global pandemic of COVID-19, the ability to work remote will be given higher 

preferences 
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